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17th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Production – ‘Rock Bottom’ 

 

All children in Year 6 are taking part in our end of term production, ‘Rock Bottom’, which will be 

taking place on Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July 2024 at 7pm.  

 

Tickets for this event will cost £5.00 each to help cover costs. Seating is strictly limited to 120 per 

evening; therefore sales will be limited to two tickets per Year 6 child, across the two nights 

(ie: you may have 2 tickets for Wednesday night OR 2 tickets for Thursday night OR 1 ticket for 

Wednesday & 1 ticket for Thursday). Please use Arbor (School Shop) to purchase your tickets.   

 

If more than 2 tickets per child are purchased you will be contacted to advise you that 

these will be cancelled. 

 

The two ticket rule also applies to separated families, where you will need to decide between 

yourselves how your allocated tickets will be used.  

 

Tickets are bookable online only (via Arbor School Shop) and you will not be given a physical 

ticket to bring to the event.  

 

The deadline for purchasing tickets will be Sunday 30th June 2024. If there are more tickets 

available by this date then we will let you know as soon as possible. 

 

As seating is limited and all children in school will be watching a full dress rehearsal, it is expected 

that they will not be attending the evening performances.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Dodgson and Mr Marshall  

Year 6 Teachers   
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